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7 JULY 2011 
QUESTION WITH NOTICE 
A period of up to 15 minutes is allowed for the asking of written questions by Members of Council of a Member of the Executive or the Chairman of any Committee.
Questioner:
Councillor Susan Hall
Asked of:
Councillor Phillip O’Dell (Deputy Leader of the Council and Portfolio Holder for Environment and Community Safety)
	Question 3:  
“While I'm pleased to see the town centre police team is being retained, I am still concerned that the size of the team is being cut by two. Given the success the team has had at combatting pick-pocketing and other such crimes, can you clarify how the newly sized team can operate as effectively as before?”




